
 

 

 

Winfield Fire Protection District  
Press Release 

Structure Fire: 28W100 Block of Manchester Rd. 
20 February 2023 @ 2300 

 

At 11:01 pm on Monday, 20 February 2023 the Winfield Fire Protection District received a call into the 
DuComm Dispatch Center for a structure fire on the 28W100 block of Manchester Rd., Winfield, IL, from 
the homeowner reporting a fire on the first floor.  Crews went enroute within 1 minute and the first fire 
units arrived at 11:05 pm reporting smoke from the 1st floor with all the occupants out of the house.  
Crews made entry into the house to extinguish a fire on the first floor quickly, within 10 minutes.  Crews 
continued with primary searches and checked for extension finding no further problems.  13 fire Units 
and 27 firefighters from 5 agencies responded to the fire.  Winfield was assisted by personnel from the 
following Departments: Wheaton FD, Warrenville FPD, West Chicago FPD, Carol Stream FPD, and 
Bloomingdale FPD.  The cause of the fire is still under investigation. 
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